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Dear Families,

On behalf of all the staff at St. Nicholas, I would like to wish you
all a Happy 2023 New Year! We hope 2023 brings you much
health, joy and happiness. To those families celebrating Ukrainian
Christmas this week - бажаємо вам веселого Різдва і
щасливого Нового Року.
A friendly reminder that classes resume this Wednesday, January 4th. It is also an early
dismissal day - 2:14pm.
God Bless,
Peter Rachmistruk
Principal
Upcoming Important Dates

Wednesday, January 4 - Classes resume/Early dismissal (2:14pm)
Saturday, January 7 - Ukrainian Christmas
Tuesday, January 10 -BUCPS virtual meeting at 7:30pm
Thursday, January 19 - Feast of Jordan celebration at St. Sophia’s Parish at 1:00pm
Monday, January 30 - PD day (no school for students)
Friday, February 3 - Reports cards (emailed/available on Powerschool)

Faith Reflection
Dear God, As we begin a new year, remind us of our truest values and our deepest desires.
Help us to live in the goodness that comes from doing what you want us to do. Help us to put
aside anxiety about the future and the past, so that we might live in peace with you now, one
day at a time. Amen
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Facebook @stncatholic

St.Nicholas Catholic School

"Our Catholic School Family, embracing both English and
Ukrainian Bilingual programs is dedicated to providing the best
opportunities for learning while nurturing in our students'
continuous personal growth.”
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